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14
th

July 2023

10
th

– 14
th

July Fierté Festival 

Stars of the Week chosen by staff: 

Reception Warwick: Milhan Reception Windsor: Freya W

I Blaise: Kesiena 1 Kenilwort: Gracie-May F

2 Norwich: Amelia F 2 Belvoir: Alysia-Rose

3 Hever: Cain 4 Tamworth: Sieanna

5 Bamburgh: Myla H 6 Inverness: Jenson T

6 Stirling: Harvey

Stars of the Week: 7
th

July

Reception Warwick: Freyja R Reception Windsor: Oliver M

1 Blaise: Bethany O 1 Kenilworth: Layla-Rose

2 Norwich: Megan M 2 Belvoir: Logan

3 Hever: Phoebe T 4 Tamworth: Emelia C

5 Bamburgh: Thomas-Jay W 6 Inverness: Ryley H

6 Stirling: Callum

10
th

– 14
th

July Fierté Festival 

Stars of the Week chosen by Classmates: 

Reception Warwick: George T Reception Windsor: Mia W

I Blaise: Jacob H 1 Kenilworth: Jensen G

2 Norwich: Rory B 2 Belvoir: Chloe O

3 Hever: Krista 4 Tamworth: Noah T

5 Bamburgh: Amy S 6 Inverness: Charlie G

6 Stirling: Isabelle M
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Fellowship and Fun:

Fierté Festival events and highlights 

The week began on Monday 10
th

with a whole school assembly to introduce 

the week, the activities, and the song that all children in Trust schools were to 

sing during the week: The Champion.  

Across the week, all children have been actively involved in a wide range of 

events including:

Archery Netball            Zorbing Tug of War

Ball Hockey Yoga Dance Football

Cricket Multi-skills Skipping Athletics

Monday afternoon saw our first ever whole school Sports Afternoon!  This was 

a HUGE success with both track and field events happening in unison.  

Everyone did their best, cheered and congratulated each other.  True 

Sportsmanship.

Special mentions must go to…

• Reception who brought home a winners’ trophy from the Rec/KS1 Multi-

Sports afternoon at Anker Valley. 

• Year 6 children who visited Burton Albion Football Club on Wednesday 

afternoon/early evening as representatives playing several football matches 

against other teams from Wilnecote, Manor, Edge Hill, and Ankermoor.

• Year 3 children who travelled to Wilnecote Juniors for the netball match 

which was then cancelled due to heavy rain!  They still smiled and enjoyed 

their outing!

• Year 1 who wholeheartedly threw themselves into every event this week!

• All parents who transported their own and other children to and from 

events

• Mr Gurney (Parent) who came into school to deliver Ball Hockey sessions.

Despite the awful weather, and the Tamworth Cricket Club event being 

cancelled due to rain, the children and staff have had a wonderful week which 

culminated in a special assembly this morning, the viewing of the Trust Sports’ 

Video that had been filmed this week, and singing The Champion song.   The 

children have truly been “unstoppable, unsinkable, invincible…Champions!”  

We are very proud of them. 


